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Manitoba

Call 2-1-1 or search mb.211.ca
to find the right resources.

Help starts here.

Grades 1 to 6 are dismissed at 3:25 PM.
N/K are dismissed at 11:20 AM & 3:20 PM. \\\\
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If you will be late picking up your child ‘U

please contact the school office.

Lifetouch Picture Retakes

Wednesday, November 29th

Prcture Day /

Reminder to please make sure your
child/children are dressed
appropriately for the weather.

Week at a glance is posted on our website weekly.
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Nov 13 - Nov 17

Scholastic Bookfair

Lord Roberts will be hosting a Scholastic Book Fair during parent teacher conferences next week! The fair will be open on Thursday,
Nov. 17 from 3:30-8 pm, and Friday, Nov. 18 from 9:00 am-11:30 am. If you cannot attend conferences on those dates, there will be an
opportunity for students to purchase their own books during the school day on Nov. 17. A portion of all purchases goes toward new
books for the school library! You also have the chance to purchase a book off teachers' "wish lists" for their classrooms. We hope to
see lots of LR families there!

Report Cards and Conferences

Term 1 report cards will be sent out by email (via school messenger) on Wednesday, Nov. 15™. Please let the office or your child’s
teacher know if you do not receive it.

Parent-teacher conferences will take place on Thurs. Nov. 16th (3:30-8:00) and Fri. Nov. 17" (9:00-11:30). A school interviews link
was emailed on Tuesday, November 7th so you can book a time with your child’s teacher(s).

Ecole Riverview School - Pow Wow Club

Wow is a celebration of Indigenous culture and a gathering for the purpose of dancing,
singing and honoring the traditions of the ancestors. Pow Wow Club is open to any student
who is interested in learning about Indigenous culture and teachings through traditional §§ &
dance. The Pow Wow Club will run on Wednesdays from December-June at Ecole Riverview

School.

For more information, please join us in the Ecole Riverview School gym on Wednesday,
November 29 at 4:30-5:30 for a short presentation and Pow Wow demonstration. All are

welcome! More information and permission forms will be provided at this event.



